Our Case Number: ABP-307652-20

Bord
Pleanila

Date: 16th May 2022

Re: Construction of the Boyne Greenway, pedestrian and cycleway linking Drogheda Town in Co.
Louth to Mornington Village in Co. Meath

Townlands at Ship Street in Drogheda, Co. Louth to Mornington Village in Co. Meath

Dear Sir,

An Bord Pleanala has received your recent submission in relation to the above mentioned proposed
development and will take it into consideration in its determination of the matter.

Please note that the proposed development shall not be carried out unless the Board has approved it
with or without modifications.

If you have any queries in relation to the matter please contact the undersigned officer of the Board.

Please quote the above mentioned An Bord Pleanala reference number in any corraspondence or
telephone contact with the Board.

Yours faithfully,
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/, Kierah Somers
Executive Officer

Direct Line: 01-8737250
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An Bord Pleanala.

64 Marlborough Street.

Dublin1

D01V902

Construction Of Boyne Greenway Drogheda to Mornington Co Meath and County Louth.

Ref ABP 307652_20

Submission

Dear Sir /Madam,

| would be greatfu! if you would accept the following submission re above.

Resent reports suggest that Greenway visitors can be up to 1300per day .

In order to facilitate visitors from inland,Meath ,Louth,Cavan Monaghan etc,

it wili be vital that 3 Riverside/ Beachside car parks are provided with 100spaces per car park ,with
additional Disability and Aged spaces.to include lighting ,electric charging polnts,security cameras for the
safety of users,

Many

Thanks

AN BGiKD PLEANALA
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